Lenzi, Chelsea

Subject: FW: Gaviota Coast

From: Jeannie Antrim [mailto:jantrim100@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, July 05, 2015 11:51 AM

To: CAO email

Subject: Gaviota Coast

Dear Board of Supervisors: | am writing to protest the approval of any real estate development on the Gaviota Coast. It
is a treasured and beautiful piece of our coast line and its unique rural character should be preserved.

Jeannie Antrim

Sent from my iPad



